
July 22, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

Effective July 22, 2022, the designated chief operator for the station KVPT is Jaime Gonzalez. In the absence of 
the chief operator Roy Sizemore will perform the necessary duties to conform to the FCC Rules.

Sincerely, 

Nancy Borjas
Chief Operating Officer, Valley PBS


